
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

  

Please find attached some important and useful information regarding the reopening of school next 

week.  Hopefully this will address many of the questions that have been sent through to us in the last 

couple of days.  We have also attached the finalised risk assessment document for reopening, together 

with the link below to the Government Guidance for the reopening of schools.   

  

Guidance for Schools on full opening from the start of the autumn term 

  

If you have any further questions regarding school reopening please address them to the office email. 

  

We look forward to seeing you all next week. 

  

Best wishes 

  

St Catherine's School 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/actions-for-schools-during-the-coronavirus-outbreak?utm_source=1%20September%202020%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19

